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San Antonio, TX, February 22nd, 2021 -- The Green Beret Foundation, an organization 

dedicated to supporting soldiers of the U.S. Army Special Forces and their families, is pleased to 

announce the appointment of retired Chief Warrant Officer Four Nathan Buelow to its Board of 

Directors. 

Nathan Buelow currently serves as the Vice President, Aerospace and 

Defense with Arrow Electronics, a global Fortune 110 company with 

revenues over $28 billion annually.  

Nate joined Arrow 2017 where he led the Arrow Intelligent Systems 

North America sales organization.  As the Vice President of Sales, 

Nate successfully completed a turn-around of the business, delivered 

growth in revenue and operating income, and drove the continued 

development of a strong team.   

Prior to joining Arrow, he served a distinguished +25-year career with 

the United States Army.  Rising through the ranks and leading large 

teams, Nate held several positions as a Green Beret and ultimately 

completed his service as a Special Forces Chief Warrant Officer 

Four.  He led Special Forces teams globally, building trust, relationships and acting as catalyst of 

change.  Nate is a results-driven teammate with extensive leadership and technical experience 

directing strategic activities and operations.  His efforts also earned him many notable awards, 

including the Silver Star Medal and General Douglas McArthur Leadership Award. 

Nate is a Colorado resident who enjoys all the state’s outdoor activities. 

### 

About the Green Beret Foundation: Founded in 2009, the Green Beret Foundation provides 

Special Forces Soldiers and their families with emergency, immediate, and ongoing support. We 

have assisted nearly 13,000 families since our inception in October 2009 and continue to provide 

programs and services in support of the community on a daily basis. Since our inception, we’ve 

invested 87%, or 87 cents of every dollar, into our programs and services, which has totaled to 

over $15 million that has directly supported the Regiment and its families. GBF is the only non-

profit solely dedicated to supporting Green Berets and their families that has achieved a 4-Star 

Rating with Charity Navigator. Also, GBF is the sole special operations benevolent organization 

that is accredited by the Department of Veterans Affairs for the purpose of preparation, 

presentation, and prosecution of disability claims. For more information, visit: 

www.greenberetfoundation.org  

http://www.greenberetfoundation.org/

